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jswest@mebtel.netJim West

Greetings everyone!   

Well, SOS was a great time.  BSC had a wonderful turnout.  Our Tea 
party was a lot of fun.  The coalition party on the beach was a great 
success and everyone from all of the clubs had a blast.  Looking 
forward to the next one!  Thanks to all of the volunteers that helped 
with the tea party, coalition party and the Fun Monday booth.  It, too, 

was a success as usual.  Once again the participation from the members make this 
club the club that it is.

The Special Olympics Golf Tournament was Saturday, September 27.  Chair, Ed 
Smith, and the committee did an excellent job.  It was great to see the athletes again 
this year.  They had a lot of fun on the course.  Thanks to all who volunteered for 
this event.

Don’t miss out on the Meals on Wheels Dance in February.  Ronnie is working hard 
to bring it all together and volunteers will be needed.  This is a very worthwhile 
project, so please contact Ronnie if you would like to help.

The Christmas Cheer Yard Sale is right around the corner.  Please contact Brenda 
Smith to make arrangements to donate items for the sale.  The trailer is located 
behind the Ramada.  The sale is October 11.

Hope you’re getting your costume ready for our Halloween Party to be held at 
Master’s on October 31.  This should be a lot of fun and prizes will be given for the 
best male, female and couple costumes.  Hope you can make it.

See you Friday - keep on Shagging!



1.) The  BSC business meeting for September was brought to order on 
Friday,  September 26, 2008 by Jim West.  The Coalition party on the 
beach was a great success at SOS as well as the annual tea party at 
The OD Arcade.     The club welcomed new member – Brenda Riley.

2) Pam McHone gave the Secretary’s report for August.  There was a 
correction in last month’s minutes.  The club allocated $1,500 for 
the Christmas party and this was omitted from last month’s minutes.  
Current membership is 215  members.

3) June Graham presented the Treasurer’s report as of  9/26/2008.  
Balance as of this date is $6,089.87.  .  There were a total of 
$4,782.13  deposits and a total of $4,654.15 in expenses for the 
month.  

4) Bob Maccia presented to the club the officers nominations.  You must 
be a member of the shag club as of August 1, 2008 to participate.  
The offices of  President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer 
and Sear gent of Arms to be nominated.  Bob will phone nominees 
to see if they accept the nominations and voting will be held at the 
next meeting.    Anyone that accepts a nomination must be present to 
accept.  

5) Ronnie Gregory reported on the Hall of  Fame – asked members 
to nominate people in the BSC that are deserving of this honor.   
Deadline of October 1, 2008.  Volunteers were:  Brenda Smith, Steve 
McHone, Denise Upchurch, Mary Gregory, Jackie Hallaman, Judy 
Satterfield, Joan Kimbro, Shelia Walker and David Satterfield.  4 – 
were to be chosen by a draw.  Discussion was held regarding a plaque 
for Hall of Fame recipients.  A motion was made and passed by the 
club to present plaques to current and past Hall of Fame recipients.

6) The Greater Triad Shag Club meet the area party will be held October 
4, 2008 at Thirstys in Greensboro.  Everyone is asked to dress in 
“sparkle, shine or dazzle”.  Club was asked to support this event as 
they are one of our “sister” shag clubs.

7) The Stepping Out Shag Club of Eden will host a golf tournament on 
October 11, 2008.   Visit Eden’s web site for further details.

8) The BSC annual yard sale to benefit Christmas Cheer will be held 
on October 11, 2008.  Please see Brenda Smith or Ronnie Gregory to 
donate items…Brenda needs volunteers to help unload truck at 7:00 
am and to help with the yard sale.  Truck is located in the Ramada Inn 
parking lot

9) Ed Smith reported on the upcoming Golf Tournament for Special 
Olympics.  Breakfast will be provided by Biscuitville and lunch will 
be provided by Ham’s.  Thanks to everyone who has helped with this 
event.  There are some good raffle items as well as door prizes.

10) Stephanie West reported on the upcoming Halloween Party on 
October 31, 2008 at Master’s.  There will be special drinks available 
and prizes will be awarded for best female costume, best male 
costume and best couples costume.

11) The BSC Christmas party will be December 13th at 
the Moose Lodge.   The entertainment committee 
will hold a meeting on October1, 2008 at 7:00 pm 
at Ramada to discuss upcoming events

 12) There will be a Meals on Wheels meeting on 
September 30, 2008 at 7:00 pm at Ramada to 
discuss sponsors, etc.   This event will be held 
on Saturday, February 14th, 2009 at the Ramada 
Inn.  The Craig Woolard Band will be performing 
and DJ’s will be David Tuttle, Jim Waye and Rick 
“Biggun” Turner.  

13) Brenda asked members that were going on the 
Cruise in January to stay after meeting to discuss 
travel arrangements.

14) Mary Gregory reported on the ASCS meeting 
recently.  The BSC did not get the workshop for 
2010.  This was awarded to the Fayetteville Shag 
Club.  The BSC received $300 for attending the 
ASCS meeting and we also received $200 for 
selling the most Fun Monday tickets.   Mary 
Gregory sold the most tickets and thanks to Evelyn 
Turner for taking charge of selling the tickets.

15) Michelle Thomas thanked everyone for their 
assistance in the Fun Monday booth at SOS.  Items 
sold were tank tops, T-shirts, and fans.  The net 
profit for the event was $1,043.50.

16) Louise Flanigan reported that the pancake supper 
has been cancelled.  There was no facility to 
accommodate this event.  Louise also reported that 
the cookbooks will be here before Thanksgiving.  
Orders can be placed now.

17) SOS cards for 2009 are available.  See Pam 
McHone

18) Sunshine news –Louise Flanigan lost some family 
members recently.  Brian Johnson had surgery and 
will begin radiation.  Bob Maccia will have surgery 
the first of  October.   Ron Fogleman is continuing 
to do well.   Please keep everyone in your thoughts 
and prayers.

19) Mary Gregory needs baby photos of members for 
the “Guess Who” contest which is published in the 
monthly Shag Rag.  She also needs information on 
members for the “Member in the Spotlight” article 
which is in the Shag Rag.

20) Newsletter cutoff date is  9/29/2008.  
21) Brenda Smith asked the club to thank David & Judy 

Satterfield for their tireless efforts for the free shag 
lessons.  The next session begins October 3, 2008.

22) Joan Kimbro will head up the Christmas Parade in 
Graham.  Judy Lindley will not be able to handle 
this but she has the trailer lined up.   The club 
voted to participate and the parade is December 
6th.

23) An anonymous donor helped with the SOS tea party 
– Thanks for the $100.00

24) Kim Caldwell requested names from the club for 
the DJ’s at the Christmas party.  The following are 
names to be considered:  David Tuttle, Chiggar 
Woods, Tim Phelps, Mike Harding and Chuck 
Clodfelter.   Kim will contact these DJ’s and see 
who is available.  The club also voted to not have a 
DJ on December 26th.

25) The winner of the 50/50 drawing was Jim West – 
His winnings were $73.00

26) The next business meeting is October 17th.
27) Meeting was adjourned.
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Pat Hodgin Jim West Vickie Stafford Susan McKinney
Mary Gregory Ronnie Gregory Louise Flanigan Cindy Sharpe
Denise Upchurch Brenda Riley Steve McHone David Tuttle
Randy Graham Kim Caldwell Evelyn Turner Polly Tuttle

June Graham Betty Honeycutt Tammy Rohrer Butch Dowd

Tommy Stafford Rich Rohrer Pa McHone Betty Caviness
Ron Wilkerson Steve Williamson Debbie Wilson Jake Caviness
Pam Hord Patti Smith Ed Smith Larry Jordan
Stephen Stearns Carol Pettigrew Stephanie West Gail Jordan
David Satterfi eld Sissy Tillman Fred Hallaman Billy Puckett
Judy Satterfi eld Chuck Upchurch Jackie Hallaman Jeanette Puckett
David Oakley Dale Oakley Steve Pettigrew Don McKinney
Rhonda Webster Jim Parker Brenda Smith Kent Bradsher
Edith Loy Joan Kimbro C.B. Kimbro Hugh Walker
Sheilia Walker Bob Maccia Michelle Thomas Mike Wilson

Minutes of the September Business Meeting 
September 26, 2008

Submitted by Pam McHoneAttendees:



Don’t forget!  The BSC Christmas Cheer Yard Sale is slated for October 11.  We need 
more items to sell and we need your help in working this event. Look around your 
homes for items you can donate.  Anything goes, decorating items, household items, 
furniture, computers, printers, kitchen items, tools, shoes, and clothing.  If you need to 
drop off your items, please call Brenda Smith at 684-3368 or Ronnie and Mary Gregory 
at 585-1118.  

Thank you in advance for your support to this very special event. I know the families 
we will be able to help this holiday season will be very grateful for our help.  Let’s each 
do what we can to make this yard sale the best yet!

Respectfully Submitted:  
Brenda R. Smith, 
Christmas Cheer Yard Sale Chairman

Burlington Shag Club Christmas Cheer Yard Sale Reminder
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Master’s in the Ramada

Home of the 

Burlington Shag Club

We Shag every 

Friday Night from 

9:00pm til 1:00am!

September 2008 Treasury Report
Balance on   08-15-08:  $5,952.89

Income Expenses
Membership/Reups $60.00 DJs $500.00
Interest (June – Sept) $1.13 Angela’s Embroidery $1,400.00
Fun Monday Earnings $2,438.00 Fun Monday Tickets $2,030.00
Fun Monday Change $200.00 Certifi ed Mail $24.15
Fun Monday Tickets $2,030.00 Fun Monday Change $200.00
50/50 – 08/15/08 $53.00 Tea Party at SOS $500.00

Total Income = $4,782.13 Total Expenses = $4,654.15

Balance as of 09-26-08  $6,080.87



In The Spotlight!

Susan Harrell
Susan has been a member of the Burlington 
Shag Club since 1989.  She has tirelessly 
worked in all functions and events of our 
club.  Th e time and eff ort she put in for get-
ting Juniors to put on exhibition dances for 
Meals On Wheels contributed to a big part of 
the success of that event for 5 years in a row.  
Susan also was Vice President of our club for 
2 years.
She took many lessons in the shag dance 
and put in many, many hours of practice to 
hone her skills.  Th is paid off  as she went into 
competitive dancing in 1996 becoming pro in 
2000.  In 1996 Susan and her husband Kevin, 
were chosen by Burlington Shag Club to 
represent our club by dancing an exhibition 
dance at the Olympics.
Susan and Kevin moved to North Myrtle 
Beach in 2000.  Susan works for the City of 
North Myrtle Beach in Planning and De-
velopment.  She is Supervisor of Building 
Permits.  She was elected to O.D. Shag Club 
Borard of Directors in 2001-2002 and again 
for 2007-2008.  She was Vice President of 
that club in 2003 and President in 2004.  She 
has also served on the Board of Directors of 
SOS in 2004, 2005, 2006 and Secretary of 
SOS for 2007 & 2008.
Susan & Kevin remain proud members of the 
Burlington Shag Club.

MemberMember Congratulations BSC!

Our club sold 272 Fun 

Monday Tickets, we won 

$200.00

Also, congratulations to Mary Gregory for 

selling 172 tickets.

-----------

Winners of the Fun Monday Raffle 

are as follows:

Luther Morrison - $7500.00 – from Elec-

tric City Shag Club

Kathy Thompson - $2000.00 – from 

Twisters Shag Club

Kay Summerfield - $1000.00 – from 

Eastern

Allen Henry - $500.00 – First Coast

Dixon Ivey - $250.00 – Cape Fear

Meals On Wheels Committee List

Sponsorship ------ Denise Upchurch

Silent Auction ---- Angie Sharpe

Decorations ------- Brenda Smith

Door Duty --------- Carol Pettigrew

If your would like to volunteer for Meals 

On Wheels, please contact the Comittee 

Chairs listed below:
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Scheduled Meetings:
October 28, 2008 at Ramada

Meals On Wheel Decorations --------- 6:30pm

Christmas Party Decorations --------- 7:30pm

November 11, 2008 at Ramada
Meals On Wheels Committee --------- 6:30 pm

Christmas Party Committee ---------- 7:30 pm

Reminder ! ! !
Danville “Meet The Area Shag Cub Party” 

will be on Saturday, November 22, 2008
Please make your plans to go to this party.



Who Am I?

Clue:  I have been a member a long, long 

time and have been on many committees 

and have even held an office.  I know a lot 

of history of this club.

Win a Prize! - Guess the picture below.

Rules:  1) You must be a BSC Member.

              2) You must be the first one to 

                   email windmill@triad.rr.com

   3) Guess only 1 person

   4)  Must receive your answer by 

        October 16, 2008

(Winner to be announced on October 17, 2008

at the Business Meeting)

“Tis better to be silent and be thought a 

fool, than to speak and remove all doubt.”

Abraham Lincoln
-----------

“Tomorrow is a mystery. Today is a gift.  

That is why it is called the present.”

Eleanor Roosevelt

5
In

co
rp

o
rated

 1985
w

w
w

.b
u

rlin
g

to
n

sh
ag

clu
b.co

m

Get your 

2009 SOS Cards Now!
Call Pam McHone at 449-7572 or 

email her at 

smchone2@triad.rr.com

S.O.S. Membership Application
Please Print

Memberships are for the Calendar Year
Name: Male: Female
Street Address:
City, State, Zip:

Email Address: Phone:

Were you an SOS member in 2008? Yes: No:

In order to receive your SOS membership card for $30, you must be a member of the shag club.  
Please complete the above form and turn it in with your check (payable to Burlington Shag Club) 

Important Tidbits

Coming in October Business Mtg.
New Slate of 2009 Nominees for Office..

They will be introduced and formally 

asked to accept their nomination during 

the October Business Meeting.  The vote 

will take place during the November 

Business Meeting and the new officers 

will be sworn in during the Christmas 

Party in December.

President

Vice President

Secretary

Treasurer

Sergeant At Arms

If you have been nominated for an office, 

according to the By-Laws, you MUST be 

present to formally accept your nomina-

tion.  Those not present will be removed 

from the ballot.

You MUST be present to cast your vote in 

November.
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Comments from the Galley of the 50/50

Closest to the Pin Hole of the 
Special Olympics Golf Tournament

During the Special Olympics Golf Tournament, I had the opportunity of spending the entire morning 
with 2 of the Special Olympics Golfers.  I fi nd it hard to fully describe how enriching and fulfi lling this 
experience was, but I am so happy with the outcome of volunteering for this event.  

The tournament began with a special “Happy Birthday” song to Shawn, one of the Special Olympic 
Golfers. Then, after reaching my station on hole #8, I was surprised when the Special Olympics 
Coordinator, Scott, arrived with Shawn and his best friend Alan.  He asked if it would be okay for 
them to hang out with Carol Pettigrew and me as we greeted golfers and asked them to participate in 
the 50/50 Closest to the Pin competition.  Of course, we had no problem with that and greeted them 
whole-heartedly.  During the tournament, I asked a few of the golfers to allow the boys to hit a few balls 
off the tee.  You can’t imagine how excited they became as more and more golfers offered up the tees, 
balls, and clubs in order for them to swing.  Each time they hit the ball, it was all business for them 
but each time they walked away with a smile that was so bright, you could swear the sun was shinning 
directly from their face and you needed your shades to just look at them.  High fi ves went all around 
as well as continuous words of praise for Shawn and Alan from the galley. It was just so touching and 
I am so happy that I played a small part in this day and event.  If not for volunteering to serve during 
the Burlington Shag Club Special Olympics Golf Tournament, I may have never had the opportunity to 
meet these two very, very special individuals.

The Special Olympics Golf Tournament Chair, Ed Smith, did an amazing job of organizing this event.  
He took this responsibility and meticulously followed every detail to the letter.  He and his committee 
did an outstanding job and I look forward to next year when this event rolls around again.  I hope I will 
be able to help again next year and I urge all our members to get involved by volunteering their time 
and/or talents to any of the committees of our club.  You may fi nd that you will be pleasantly surprised 
with what you experienced afterwards.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Brenda R. Smith
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Happy

Birthday!
Next 

Business Meeting

October 17, 2008

at 8:00 pm

at the Ramada

From the Editor and Webmaster:

Please have all newsletter articles, pictures, stories, suggestions, etc. 

to me by October 25th.

Email to: windmill@triad.rr.com

Mary Gregory - www.burlingtonshagclub.com

Sunshine News!
Date: 9/23/2008.... Brian Johnson will be � 
undergoing radiation treatments in October 
for any remaining cancer cells that were found 
after his surgery.  Doctors are hoping with 
treatment that this will kill any remaining 
cancer cells and he will soon be back to good 
health.
Date: 9/19/2008.... Bob Maccia is having some � 
serious health problems and will have surgery 
very soon.
Date: 9/11/2008.... Congratulations! to the � 
proud Grandparents Jim and Stephanie West. 
They are very proud of their new grandaughter, 
Addisyn Olivia who arrived on Friday, 
September 5th. Mother and Daughter are doing 
fi ne. 
Date: 9/11/2008.... Louise Flanigan’s Aunt in � 
Pittsboro passed away. She also has a Second 
Cousin in Greensboro that has passed away.
Date: 9/02/2008.... Ron Russ’s Father has � 
passed away on Sept. 1st.  
Date: 9/02/2008.... Ron Fogleman cancer has � 
not come back, which is very good news. 
However he does have diabeties.  
Date: 9/02/2008.... Ron Russ recently � 
underwent surgery on his hand and will be 
receiving physical therapy.  

Please keep all of these dear friends and their families in 

your thoughts and prayers during their time of sickness 

and/or grief.  We look forward to seeing you all back at 

the club and doing what you do best...Shagging with your 

friends.

To report someone’s name to the Sunshine 

committee:

Contact Carol Pettigrew at 449-6903 or email 

her at pettigre@alamance.cc.nc.us

October
  1 Gary Jones

  3 Teresa Jones

  3 Michelle Thomas

  6 David Tuttle

  7 Tommy Stafford

  9 Fred Hallaman

10 Kevin Harrell

10 David Oakley

21 Steve McHone

21 Susan McKinney

22 Jesse Justice

22 Marjorie Throckmorton

23 Margaret Holland

23 Derek Summerlin

November
   4  Ken Hepler 

   6  Chip Caldwell 

   8  Martha Shoffner 

   9  Sherry Dixon 

   9  Ben Walker 

14  Rick P. Turner 

15  Sharon Bason 

17  Eric Raeford 

17  Angie Sharpe 

20  June Graham 

20  Gloria Thompson 

21  Susan Harrell 

21  Jo Ann Robinson 

21  Donna Jones 

25  Carol Oakley 

25  Sheila Walker 

26  Linda Maccia 

26  Bridget Robertson 

27  Don Boone 

27  Bob Farrar
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The ground was soggy and the skies were grey, but that didn’t dampen the spirits of those who 
participated in the Burlington Shag Club’s 14th annual golf tournament to benefi t Special Olympics 
Alamance County.  Ninety-some golfers from as far away as Augusta and a bevy of volunteers 
gathered at Indian Valley golf course for this year’s edition of the summer/fall tradition.

The day started with a breakfast of biscuits (thank you Biscuitville!) and coffee.  After club president 
Jim West and committee chair Ed Smith welcomed everyone and thanked them for supporting the 
event, the crowd sang Happy Birthday to Sean Majors, a local Special Olympics athlete who was 
celebrating his 38th birthday.  The joy on his face was a poignant reminder of what this tournament is 
about.

Then it was off to the links where there were opportunities to win prizes 
for having the longest drive or for being closest to the pin.  Beverage 
carts roamed the course throughout the day to provide the players with 
water, soft drinks, and beer (thank you Canteen and R H Barringer!)

The players then returned to the clubhouse to enjoy lunch (thank you 
Ham’s!), to trade stories about how they played, and to see whether they 
were going to win one of the many door prizes, one of the two 50/50 pots, 
or one of the fi ve raffl e packages.

Club members who walked away as winners included Steve Stearns 
(3rd place, fl ight #2), Kent Bradsher (1st place, fl ight #3), Rick Turner (3rd 
place, fl ight #3), Jesse Justice (closest-to-pin 50/50), Pam McHone (closest-to-pin), Steve Pettigrew 
(raffl e), and Steve Williamson (raffl e).

All in all it was a good day for renewing friendships from previous years, making new ones, and 
raising money for a great cause.  We are waiting for one more contribution from Modern Woodmen 
insurance & fi nancial services as part of a “matching funds” program.  When that donation is received, 
Special Olympics will realize a net profi t of over $7800.

A big “thank you” to everyone who helped with this year’s 
tournament.

Ed Smith
Committee chair

Special Olympics Golf Tournament - What a Success!
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Advertising PagePlease Support our Sponsors...
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Calendar of Events
October 3, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Roy “Shagdaddy” 

Childress 

October 4, 2008

Greater Triad Shag Club’s Meet the Area Party “Magic 

in the Moonlight”....Time 7:30PM....Location: Thirsty’s 

2.....Cost $5.00.........Great Food Provided by GTSC, Si-

lent Auction, Door Prizes, Loads of FUN.....The Dress for 

the evening is Anything that Shines, Sparkles, Glitters, 

or Dazzles!!!!!!!   DJ is Jim Waye.... 

October 10, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the Ra-

mada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Bobby Snyder “The 

Southern Gentleman” 

October 11, 2008

Burlington Shag Club’s Annual “Christmas Cheer Yard 

Sale”   See the Article on Page 3 

October 17, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birthday 

Night at Master’s in the Ramada from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM   

DJ is “The Carolina Man” Terry Medlin 

October 24, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is David Sessoms

October 31, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Halloween Shag Night Party at 

Master’s in the Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   Mys-

tery “Ghost” DJ  --  See the Flyer on Page 7

November 7, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is TBA 

November 14, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Jim Waye 

November 21, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting, 2009 Elec-

tions and Birthday Night at Master’s in the Ramada 

from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Jerry Burrage 

November 28, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is TBA

December 5, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the Ra-

mada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Rockin’ Ron Russ 

December 12, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the Ra-

mada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Chuck Clodfelter



Burlington Shag Club – M
em

bership Application
M

em
bership runs from

 January through Decem
ber 

Annual Dues:  $15 per person 
Nam

e:

Address:

City:
State:

Zip:

Hom
e Phone:

M
obile:

Em
ployer: 

W
ork Phone: 

Birthday:

W
ould you like to receive the “SHAG RAG” via em

ail? 
Yes

No
Em

ail address: 

New m
em

ber 
Renewal m

em
ber 

Check:

Cash:

Signature:

Date:

M
ake check payable to and m

ail to:
Burlington Shag Club, P.O. Box 1174, Burlington, NC  27216

CLUB USE ONLY
M

em
bership Num

ber:
Date Issued

Secretary’s Initial 
 

Date: 

Treasurer’s Initial 
 

Date: 
 

October 2008

Shag RagBurlington Shag Club

P.O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC  27216-1174

Sharing Helping Always Giving

The purpose of our Club is to Promote and Preserve Shag Dancing and Beach Music.


